
 

  
 

 

NATIONAL FOOD
CRIME UNIT

 

MUTTON
dressed as
LAMB

Do you know someone deliberately replacing one  
type of meat with something cheaper,  

to trick customers?

Cheating the public about the food they are buying is 
against the law.

Report to Food Crime Confidential 

Call 0207 276 8787 or email 
foodcrime@foodstandards.gsi.gov.uk


